
 

IPW/Pembelian Saham SCBD                                                                                                                                                                           Page 1/1 
 
PT Kustodian Sentral Efek Indonesia 

Indonesia Stock Exchange Building 1st Tower 5th Floor 

Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 Jakarta 12190 - Indonesia 
   Phone: (62-21) 5299-1099, Fax: (62-21) 5299-1199                                                                                                                                                 www.ksei.co.id 

 
 
 

Number   : KSEI-2311/JKU/0220      February 11, 2020 

Attachment   : 

Letter Classification  : General 

 

 

To: Board of Directors of Account Holders    

Indonesia Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 

 

Re: Postponement of PT Danayasa Arthatama Tbk (SCBD) Shares Voluntary Tender Offer 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Referring to PT Danayasa Arthatama Tbk Letter No. 075/SPR-Dir/DA/II/2020, dated February 11, 2020, and 

KSEI Announcement No. KSEI-25704/JKU/1219, we hereby inform you that the Shares Buy-Back Offer of 

PT Danayasa Arthatama Tbk Shares for the Period of January 31 - 2, 2020, with a scheduled payment of 

February 12, 2020, has been canceled as the Issuer has not received an effective declaration from the 

Financial Services Authority (OJK).   

 

The Voluntary Tender Offer will be conducted with a new schedule after the OJK has authorized an 

Effective Date.   

 

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Hartati Handayani      Mohammad Awaluddin 

Head of Custodian Services Division    Head of Securities Management Unit 

        Custodian Services Division 

 

 

CC: 

1. Board of Directors of Indonesia Stock Exchange 

2. Board of Directors of Indonesian Clearing and Guaranteeing Corporation 

3. Board of Directors of PT Sugih Energy Tbk  

4. Board of Directors of PT Onix Sekuritas 

5. Board of Directors of PT Sirca Datapro Perdana 


